
From: Wilnise Jasmin <Wilnise.Jasmin@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2023 5:14:17 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Livia Verklan-McInnes <Livia.VerklanMcInnes@cityofchicago.org>; Madeleine Saldon 
<Madeleine.Saldon@cityofchicago.org>; Shirley Tankersley <Shirley.Tankersley@cityofchicago.org>; 
Matthew Richards <Matthew.Richards@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Travel synopsis  
  

Good evening Steve, 
 
Livia Verklan-McInnes, Madeleine Saldon, Shirley Tankersley and I returned from the 
Centers for Disaease Control and Prevention conference last Friday June 9th.  
 
Attendance at the Overdose Data to Action (OD2A) 2023 Recipient meeting in Atlanta, GA 
on June 7-9, 2023 is one of the requirements for the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC) Overdose Data to Action cooperative agreement. This cooperative 
agreement funds the majority of activities and programming for CDPH’s Substance Use 
Program.    
In this meeting, the CDPH staff named aboved discussed the impact of the surveillance and 
prevention projects, initiatives, and technical assistance opportunity that were developed 
as a result of receiving this funding.   All CDPH staff named above attended as a 
representative of the Chicago Department of Public Health.  
 
 
 Thanks again. 
 
 
Wilnise Jasmin MD, MBA, MPH 
Medical Director of Behavioral Health 
Chicago Department of Public Health 
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